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2120 L Street, NW., Washington, DC, by the above date. A copy of any
petitions should also be sent to the Office of the General Counsel, U.S.
Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Washington, DL, 20555, and to
Michael W. Maupin, Esq., Hunton and Williams, P.0, Box 1535, Richmond,
Virginia 23212, attorney for the licensee.

For further details with respect to this action, see (1) the application
for amendments dated March 10, 1988, as supplemented March 23, 1989, and (2)
the Commission’'s Tetter to the licensee dated March 31, 1992

These documents are available for public inspection at the Commission's
Public Document Room, the Gelman Building, 2120 L Stree*. NW., Washington,
L.C. and at the Alderman Library, Special Collections Department, University
of Virginia, Charlottesville, Virginia 22903-2498. A copy of Item {2) .y be
obtained upon request addressed to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,
Washington, DC, 20555, Attention: O[Document Control Desk.

Dated at Rockville, Maryland, this 31st day of March 1992 .

FOR THE NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

{INV

Ha¥bert N. Berkow, Director
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